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Josephine Burri, Vice President
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Dear Member, Friend or Guest of the Diana Larisgoitia, Director
Swiss Societies in the Greater Delaware Valley,

I am delighted to report the launch of the Maurice Rohrbach Fund website. Check it
out on the following link: https://www.mauricerohrbachfund.org/

I want to take the opportunity to thank the individuals who contributed to the creation
of this web-site. I enthusiastically extend my sincere thanks and appreciation to
Stephen Harris for building a state of the art web-site.

With thanks and deep gratitude I acknowledge the contributions of Hans-Ulrich
Allemann which he provided on a pro bono basis. First, Hans-Ulrich enhanced the
MREF logo which was designed by Ben Brotman. Second, he crafted the look and feel
of the home page.

I am most grateful to Dr. Alfred Zweidler, the founder of the MRF, for the detailed
history page covering the period while he was the director from 1981 — 1996. I also

thank Helen Phillips very much for the history page which covers the period she was
the director from 1997 — 2014.

The diligent work of present and former directors is acknowledged and appreciated.
Thanks go to Dolf Herger, Josie Burri, Diana Larisgoitia, Helen Phillips and Karl
Niederer.

I encourage you to have a look at the web site and its various sub-pages and provide
your feedback by clicking the “CONTACT” tab on the home page.
The Board of Directors would love to hear from you.

Note: Clicking the MRF logo on the top left of the screen always brings you back to
the “Home Page” regardless what sub-page you are on.
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